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Alan Ehrlich

From: Laurie Stephenson [Istephenson@wascomgt.com]
Sent:  Thursday, September 08, 2005 3:05 PM

To: Alan Ehrlich

Cc: Mike Vaydik; Ralf Hillebrand; Cindy Peters
Subject: Re: Environmental Assessment Notification

LEt me know when you finish with the BS and whether or not mineral exploration will be allowed in the NWT. |
have advised the company that it should contact the federal minister with respect to getting his involvement to see
if there is any point in continuing to try.

Further | am forwarding this to the Mining Recorder in the NWT and asking for a general moratorium on
assessment requirements in the whole region of the Drybones bay are since there appears to be no bounds to the
effective MEVIRB's moratorium on mineral exploration in this area - 50 kilometres - 50 shimometres if you had
your way | am sure the diamond industry would not exist!

----- Original Message —--

From: Alan Ehrlich

To: Istephenson@wascomgt.com

Cc: peter@mviwb.com

Sent: Thursday, September 08, 2005 9:46 AM
Subject: Environmental Assessment Notification

Please see the attached letter, which is an official notification that the proposed work by Consolidated Goldwin
Ventures has been called up for Environmental Assessment.

Alan Ehrlich
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer
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